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Welcome back to all our Bears & Cubs; I hope you all had a lovely summer holiday. I would also like to say a big welcome to our new “cubs”.  Here is to a fantastic new year, with lots of fun. 


With this in mind, we have lots of exciting things to tell you about and events, that are happening in this term.


In Brief,


Harvest festival


We will be holding our Annual General Meeting


We will be doing our annual BINGO!!!!


Children have started to prepare for their Christmas recital


Father Christmas will be visiting to see all the children.








�





Minster Lovell Playgroup Newsletter








�


Harvest Festival


Minster Lovell Methodist Church has offered to host an activity morning for the children who will be attending Playgroup on Tuesday the 9th October 2018 for Harvest Festival themed activities.


This will be held at the Methodist Church (next to the Spar). The children can be dropped off at Playgroup as usual and they will be accompanied down to the church mid-morning.





Parents are invited to attend a Harvest themed Service at 11.15am, prompt. You will get to see what the children have made.





AGM


Our Annual General Meeting will be held on Tuesday


6th November 2018 at 7.00pm at the Playgroup. This is an opportunity for all parents to get an insight as to how the Playgroup is progressing and any proposed plans for the forthcoming year.  Your input and views are very important, so please come and support us.


Our Playgroup is a charity based organisation and for it to continue and exist we MUST have a committee in place; so if you feel that you have the availability to be part of this in as big or small a role that you can offer, we would be very grateful. 
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This has been booked for Thursday 13th December 2018. The purpose of this event is to raise money for the Playgroup. We will also run a Christmas hamper raffle and will display a donations list for this closer to the time.


 Minster Lovell Playgroup is a fantastic facility offered to the young families of our village and surrounding villages. It is a charity based organisation, so to maintain the equipment used and carry out the necessary training required for the staff, we have to raise money regularly to keep it going. 





Children’s Recital


On Wednesday 19th December 2018 we will be hosting a little Christmas recital. The children have begun practicing and will perform for all the parents. Parents are welcome to come to the Playgroup from 11.ooam on this day.


We will draw the winner of the Christmas hamper on this day, just after the recital.


Father Christmas is coming to town!!!! �


On Friday 21st December, we will be holding a Christmas party for the children. All the children are welcome to attend, even if it is not their usual day. Father Christmas will visit and give each child a little present. There will be party food laid on and plenty of dancing. Vicki does a fabulous Jive bunny!!! Children are welcome to dress up if they wish. 





Minster Lovell Playgroup Contact Information	email: minsterlovellplaygroup@gmail.com


Phone 01993 705645   						 			








